
 

 

PERSONNEL AND NEGOTIATIONS 
Monday, October 7, 2019 

4:45 PM 
Town School Office  

 
MINUTES 

 
 

The Personnel and Negotiations subcommittee meeting was called to order at 4:50 pm 
 

Present:  Colette Sturm, Bob Belden, Eve Sturdevant, Superintendent Dr. John Barile, Director 
of Special Services Gina Wygonik and Director of Finance Ken Post 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION ANTICIPATED 
C. Sturm moved, E. Sturdevant seconded, and the subcommittee voted 3-0 to enter into executive 
session for the purpose of discussing personnel and negotiations as it relates to collective 
bargaining and invited Dr. Barile, Mrs. Wygonik and Mr. Post. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The subcommittee exited executive session at 5:25 pm 
 
C. Sturm moved, E. Sturdevant seconded, and the subcommittee voted 3-0 to recommend to the 
full Board to reinstate an18 hour special education clerk position that was eliminated in the 
development of the 2018-2019 budget, as recommended by the Personnel and Negotiations 
subcommittee. 
 
Without, objection, the meeting was adjourned at 5:27 pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk 

  


